
CITY OF OCONTO FALLS                                                                                  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

In accordance to Wis Stats 5.84(1), Notice is hereby given 

that a Public Test for the voting machine to be used at the 

Spring Election on August 13, 2024 will be conducted for 

the City of Oconto Falls on Tuesday, August 7, 2024 at 

10:00 AM at the City Municipal Building, 500 N 

Chestnut Avenue. The Public Test is open to the general 

public. 

Jenny Friedman 

Deputy Clerk 

 


